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2019 TAX STATEMENTS
MONTHLY BILLING PERIOD

MATERNITY LEAVE 
ANNOUNCEMENT

REMINDER: CLOSED FEBRUARY 14th & 17th

S.T.A.R.S 
Newsletter

S.T.A.R.S. and PSCA will be closed on Feb. 14th, payment is 
not required for this day. 
S.T.A.R.S. and PSCA will be closed on Feb. 17th, in honor of 
President’s Day. Payment is required for this day. 

Billing Date: January 31st
Dates of Care: February 3-28

Ms. Mackenzie is now on 
maternity leave for morning 
care and her final day in 
after care will be February 
7th. Her class will have 
substitutes until her return 
on March 30th.

2019 Tax Statements were sent 
on January 1st, 2020 to your 
email from QuickBooks. If 
your copy has been misplaced 
or deleted, you can request 
an additional copy via email 
to starspayments@gmail.com. 

*Please allow up to 24 hours 
for your request to be 
processed. There will be a $2 
convenience fee for each 
additional requested copy. 
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